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PRESS RELEASE   
 

Re: BLUFF AND CHANNEL LAKE ALGAL BLOOMS 
 

As we are on the middle of summer and seeing more 
harmful algal blooms, the Lake County Health 
Department collected two samples on 7/8/2024 and 
the preliminary results from IEPA show that they are 
above the recreational guideline for microcystin toxin, 
the recreational value is 8 ug/L.   
 
Any questions should be directed to: 
 
Alana Bartolai 
Ecological Services Program Coordinator 
Lake County Health Department 
(847) 377-8009 

  

  
 

  
 
 
 


